
Hike for Hospice Frequently Asked 
Questions 
 

 
How will the 21st Annual Hike for Hospice be setup this year? 
The 21st Annual Hike for Hospice will be a planned in-person event on May 7th 2023.  
This year is the return of the BBQ, now that there are no restrictions. 
 
 How do I register? 

Registration opens Friday March 3rd 2023. To register click 
http://41035.thankyou4caring.org/hike-for-hospice-registration-2023 

 

Is there a fee? 
Yes, registration costs $25.00/participant 
  

Will there be prizes? 
Yes, there will be lots of Prizes. Categories for Prizes will be detailed in ongoing 
communications and Prize winners will be announced at our hike finale event on 
Sunday May 7th.  
  

Will there be T-Shirts? 
Yes, we will be providing t-Shirts this year on May 7th.  
  

Who/how do I connect if I have questions?  
Please email: ellenw@philipazizcentre.ca 
  

How many KM must I do? 
For the planned in-person hike finale event, you will have the option of doing either 
a 2km or 5km hike in the scenic Cabbagetown neighbourhoods or the Don Valley 
trail.  
  

How do I make a donation? 
You can make a donation by filling out the form here 
http://41035.thankyou4caring.org/hike-for-hospice-donation-page-2023 
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